From: Fowler, David

Sent: 05 June 2019 10:08

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2019/2375/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

 flin]Els

From: (S
Sent: 03 June 2019 12:59

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application 2019/2375/P

Dear Mr. Fowler,

I would like to express my opposition to planning application 2019/2375/P. Currently, we are already
suffering from extensive pollution and traffic problems due to the many schools in the area. Adding a
primary school which is specifically zoned for children NOT living in the immediate area seems
inappropriate and guaranteed to further increase traffic and pollution without discernible benefit for families
in the area.

Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,



